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MAURITIUS REVENUE AUTHORITY 17 January 2025 

 FINANCIAL SUPPORT TO ENTERPRISES: 
SPECIAL ALLOWANCE 2024 RETURN 

The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) informs eligible employers that the facility for the submission of 

Special Allowance 2024 return is now available on MRA website: www.mra.mu 

Eligible employers who have already applied to the MRA to benefit from financial support for the payment 

of Special Allowance 2024, may submit the Special Allowance 2024 Return for the month of December 

2024 giving the details of the employees and the amount of Special Allowance paid. 

After necessary verification, the MRA will credit the amount of refund to which the employer is entitled in 

the bank account provided by him in his application.  

To access the system, eligible employers are required to use their Employer Registration Number (ERN) 

and Password. 

Where the payment of the Special Allowance is made in instalments, employers are required to submit 

the Special Allowance 2024 returns in the month following that in which the Special Allowance are paid. 

No Special Allowance 2024 return should be submitted after 30 April 2025. 

To benefit from the financial support, eligible employers are required to be compliant with the submission 

of their PAYE/Social Contribution returns and payment of the tax and Contribution.  

Eligible employers are kindly requested to read the instructions and guidelines available on MRA website 

before submitting the Special Allowance 2024 Return.  

For further details, kindly visit MRA website: www.mra.mu or phone the MRA Helpdesk on 207 6000 

during working hours. 
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